
OFFICE OF THE CITY CLERK 

 

SUBLETTE, KS                                               JUNE 7, 2021  

   

The Governing Body of the City of Sublette, Kansas met in regular session at 7:00 p.m. 

with Mayor Lawrence Hoerman presiding and the following members of the City Council 

present:   James Barber, Leon Birney, Tom Stoppel, Jason Vaughn and Dylan Shotton 

arrived at 7:03 p.m..  Also present were City Superintendent Daylen Elsey, Deputy Tiffany 

Gasseling, Attorney Lynn Koehn, Fire Chief Rusty Sherwood and City Clerk Jeannie 

Trigg.  Visitors were Anna Unger and Woodrow Fanning. 

 

The minutes of the last regular meeting were approved as distributed with a motion made 

by Councilmember Vaughn, seconded by Councilmember Birney.  The motion carried 4-

0.   

 

Anna Unger was present to discuss with the Council getting water utility at the Bloomfield 

Addition.  The Council approved proceeding with engineering and development at the 

Bloomfield Addition, which may include creating a special assessment district. 

 

Woodrow Fanning was present to discuss a general nuisance.  The Council requested that 

Superintendent Elsey address nuisances at 506 W Chouteau and 505 W Carson Avenue. 

  

Deputy Tiffany Gasseling was present to give the monthly law enforcement report. 

 

Fire Chief Rusty Sherwood was present to give the monthly fire report.  He discussed  

the city tanker truck progress. 

 

Superintendent Elsey gave the monthly water report.  He informed the Council that  

we needed a new pool cover, he gave bids and specs.  A motion was made by 

Councilmember Shotton, seconded by Councilmember Vaughn   to purchase a pool cover 

not to exceed $8500.00.  The motion carried 5-0.  He discussed the need for a building  

to put pool chemical in.  A motion was made by Councilmember Vaughn, seconded by 

Councilmember Shotton to purchase an 8 x 10 building not to exceed $2500.00 from 

Sublette Lumber.  The motion carried 5-0. 

 

Attorney Koehn discussed the Property Tax Revenue Neutral Rate. 

 

Mayor Hoerman discussed with the Council the updates with CCLIP Grant Project 41-

KA-5997-01 

 

Mayor Hoerman informed the Council that Budget Work Session is July 6th at 5:30 p.m. 

 



A motion was made by Councilmember Birney, seconded by Councilmember Barber to 

approve and allow payment of the bills as distributed.  The motion carried 5-0. 

 

Councilmember Vaughn made a motion to adjourn at 8:26 p.m., seconded by 

Councilmember Birney.  The motion carried 5-0. 

 

 

 

                                                                                                    CITY CLERK  

                                                                                                             JEANNIE S. TRIGG 

 


